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MANUFACTURERS' 'l'RUS1' CO.-MUNICIPAL COURT, WATERVILLE. 

first meeting of the corporation, by giving to a11 of said corpo­
rators personal notice thereof in writing, or by publishing a 
notice in the Solon Times, a newspaper published in said Solon, 
seven days before said meeting. 

Section 7. This act shall take effect when approved. 

Approved March 19, 1901. 

Cha}ltel' 414. 
An Act to extend t11e c11arter of the lIIanufacturers' Trust Company. 

Be it enacted by the Senate and H O~tse of Representatives in 
Legislature assembled, as follows: 

Section I. The rights, powers and privileges of the Manu­
facturers' Trust Company, which were granted by chapter twelve 
of the private and specia11aws for the year eighteen hundred and 
ninety-nine, are hereby extended for two years from the approval 
of this act. 

Section 2. This act shall take effect when approved. 

Approved March 19, 1901. 

Au Act to "mend "An Act to establish a Municipal Court in the Town of 
Waterville." 

Be it enacted by the Senate and H Oltse of Representatives in 
Legislatnre asselltbled, as follows: 

Section I. Chapter two hundred and twenty of the private 
and specia11aws of eighteen hundred and eighty, as amended by 
chapter three hunc1red and twenty-nine of the private and special 
laws of eighteen hundred and ninety-one, and by chapter four 
hundred and eighty-two of the private and special laws of 
eighteen hundred! and ninety-three, and by chapter twenty-nine of 
the private and special laws of eighteen hundred and ninety-five, 
aEd by chapter three hundred and tvventy-five of the private and 
special laws of eighteen hundred and ninety-seven, is hereby 
further amended by adding to the end of section fourteen the 
following sentence, 'and except over criminal offenses arislng 
outside of said city. for which trial justices may hold their 
courts within said city of vVaterville,' so that said section, as 
amended, shall read as follows: 

'Section I4. Trial justices are hereby restricted from exer­
cising any jurisdiction in the city of vVaterville over any matter, 
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